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Dear Parent/Guardian, 

Affiliated to GGSIP University, Delhi && Approved by AICTE, Delhi 
Okhla Road, New Delhi -110025 

(Adjacent to Sukhdev Vihar Metro Station) 

Subject: Intimation of Next Round ofWipro Ltd. Placement Drive at NIIT Technologies 

The details of the upcoming round are as follows: 

Date: 10th April 2025 

We are pleased to inform you that the students (list attached with this message) have been shortlisted 
for the next round of the Wipro Ltd. Placement Drive, which is being conducted in collaboration with 
NIIT Technologies. 

Reporting Time: 4:00 PM 

Run by: Bosco Technical Training Society 

Warm regards, 

Ms. Swati Gupta 

Copy to: 

Venue: NIIT Technologies, Confluence Building, A-24, Near Hero Honda Chowk, Info 
Technology Park, Sector 34, Gurugram, Haryana 122001 

We kindly request your cooperation in ensuring your ward reaches the venue on time. Please ensure 
they are well-prepared and dressed in formal attire and bring (resume, passport size photo, copy of 
Adhar Card, pan Card and Mark sheet till 5h semester) for the occasion. 

Please also note that the selection rounds may extend into the late evening, so we advise you to plan 
accordingly. 

Training and Placement Officer 

9873603775 

NOTICE 

Should you have any queries or require further information, please feel free to contact the placement 
cell. 

Don Bosco Institute of Technology 

Prof. (Dr.) Vikas Raqr 

o11 4142 0803, +91 96673 30 026 

9 April, 2025 

1. All Notice Boards 

Don Bosco Institute of Technology 

Okhla Road, New Delhi 

Pin: 110025 

2. Office copy (also to be uploaded on the website) 
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